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21o Julyo 2019o –o Valerian and I visited 

Israel (aka Mr Bean) at the St Andrew’s 
Nursing Home at the end of Yuan Ching 
Road.  We had visited him at his home 
during the first PKS in Feb 2018, after that 
we visited him at a nursing home at 
Jurong East and very recently, he was 
transferred here. 
 
The home is very new and is located very 
close to the Jurong Lake Gardens.  
However I don’t think the inmates have 
access to the gardens as they are 
securely housed in the home.  We had to 
tap a pass at every doorway to gain 
access in or out. 
 
It is not easy to chat with the inmates 
because they are very incoherent.  Best 
bet is to just give them a listening ear 
because they may not have many visitors from what I observed over the two 
hours we spent there. 

That morning in the church service, the 

people prayed for Caleb as he is sent forth 

into Northern Thailand for a 2 month 

mission trip, ministering to youths and 

prisoners. 

 

In the evening, we welcomed back Daniel 

and Clement who spent 1 month in 

Cambodia teaching English, Guitar, etc. to 

the Cambodian youths. 

 

And in about 2 weeks’ time, ten intrepid 

ladies will be making their way to Cambodia 

over the National Day holidays.  Let the love 

of God spread abroad.           MC 


